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EVENTS 

 

It was lovely to see our members attend the Ten Pin bowling event on Friday 24th March 2023 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
A massive Thank you to Alderstone Solicitors for funding this. 
 

 

Feedback on the day was that everyone had a great time.  

After the bowling we had a raffle, and we are pleased to say that we 

managed to raise £55.00 

Thank you to everyone that attended and bought a ticket. 
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Please note we have a new phone number 
 

01244 393498 
 

 

 

 

COFFEE MORNINGS 

 

A little reminder to you all of our upcoming coffee mornings.   

 

Crewe   - Thursday 4th May 2023 

    Thursday 1st June 2023 

 

Ellesmere Port  - Friday 12th May 2023 

Friday 9th June 2023 

 

Macclesfield  - PLEASE NOTE 

Unfortunately, due to the poor attendance of members and the reduced  

staffing levels, the Macclesfield Coffee Mornings will be suspended. 

We hope to restart when circumstances change.  

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING 

 

Donations unwanted books from some of our members has helped us raise 

some more money.   Which has since raised another £10.69, every penny 

counts that goes towards tea, coffee, and biscuits for our coffee mornings.    

 

So, if any of our members have any lying around at home that they no longer 

want, please let us know. 
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